
Can you believe it’s already 
March?  Spring is right around 
the corner and with that comes 
so many more events to come 
out and enjoy!  We love coming 
up with ways to support our 
community, state and nation 

that improve the lives of so many.  With a 
grateful heart, we thank you for being a part 
our awesome organization and making it possi-
ble to help. 
 
Once again, we need you to know that it is not 
too late to renew your 2022 membership.  You 
can mail your dues to the Post or renew online 
at legion-aux.org/renew.  There is also a phone 
number for National Headquarters on the same 
web page that can assist you over the phone 
to help you renew your dues.  The dues are 
$28.00, and you truly make a difference when 
supporting the American Legion Auxiliary!!  If 
you know someone that is eligible to join, 
please invite them to join us and get them 
signed up as well.  Please, don’t let all your 
years of continuous membership and support 
expire.  If you need help, please reach out to 
us. 
 
Can you believe elections are right around the 
corner already?  We will be forming the nomi-
nating committee at our April meeting and will 
be taking nominations from the floor then vot-
ing in June.  If you are interested in any posi-
tion, please see me or any one of us on the 
Executive Board or nominating committee. 
 
Again, please remember that our monthly 
meetings are the first Wednesday of every 
month at 7:30 p.m.  We would love your pres-
ence, support, and ideas as we continue to 
grow our organization. 
 
As always, we have lots of great events com-
ing up so be sure to keep a close eye on our 
website calendar, as well as Post 593’s Face-
book page, for updated information. 
 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 
aux593info@gmail.com 
 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Comments 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Dennis Ducharme 

1st Vice: Ed Richards 

2nd Vice: Joe Falco 

Adjutant: Nick Mills 

Finance:  Ray Barger 

Chaplain: Kelly Mosely 

Judge Advocate: Danny Muth 

Historian: Kelly Osvold 

Service Officer: Brad Martin  

Sgt At Arms: George Alva 

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large: Henry Creech, 

Jack Leanhart, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ken Rodd, 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Amanda Silvas 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Vacant 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Donna Grimmer 

Members at Large:  

Rosie Cherry, Michelle Muth,  

Patricia Perdok 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Joe Falco 

1st Vice: Bill Cox 

2nd Vice: Henry Creech 

Adjutant: George Alva 

Membership Chair: Rick Moe 

Finance: Dave Paris 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: Ken Echered 

Sgt At Arms: Ed Richards 

Judge Advocate: Henry Creech 

Members At Large:  

Rick Moe, Ken Rodd 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Paul Goymerac 

Asst Director: Greg Spatz 

Secretary: Becky Spatz 

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Sean Lowder 

Membership: Amy Reed 

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Ed Richards 

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Jim Rusick, Matt Scott, 

Hours of Operation 

Monday--2pm—9pm 

Tue-Thurs: 2pm—10pm 

Friday: 2pm — 1am 

Saturday: Noon — 1 am 

Sunday: Noon — 8pm 
(Hours may vary due to business) 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 

The American Legion 
Of The United States of America 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 

(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        http://www.Post593.org 

Post Commander: Dennis Ducharme 

Post Home Manager:  Traci Permenter 

March 2022 

Folks, 
 
Spring is in the air!  This is a 
great time of year as it seems 
everything comes alive – it’s 
seems all fresh and new.  It’s 
a great time to re-energize 

and recommit your support to the Post.  Let 
me know what you’d like to see happen – an 
entertainment event, a new service program 
or a new fundraiser idea that you may have.  
I’ll see what I can do to make it happen. 
 
We’ve started a second shuffleboard team to 
compete in the Monday night league.  We still 
need one or two subs.  Also, the Thursday 
night pool team is looking for a couple of new 
members.  Let me know if you’d like more 
information. 
 
Membership is still an important topic.  We’re 
about 94% of the way towards our goal.  
Please try to talk to at least one veteran a 
week about the Legion.  If you haven’t re-
newed yet for 2022, please do so as soon as 
possible.  Our dues are still only $36.00 for 
the year. 
 
Our flag program called “Flags on Town 
Square,” which started on Veterans Day, 
continues to grow.  You can sponsor a flag to 
fly on Main Street in Converse that will have 
a sign on it to promote your business, memo-
rialize a loved one or just have your name on 
it.  For $100 the flag will fly on six holidays a 
year.  Please see me for more information. 
 

The Tuesdays coffee and donuts plus is go-
ing extremely well.  We average around 20 
people every Tuesday between 9 am and 11 
am.  We have complimentary coffee, donuts, 
cookies, fruit, oatmeal and more.  Come out 
for the whole two hours or only a few minutes 
to say hi.  We’d love to see you! 
 
Want to know more about The American Le-
gion?                                          Continued on page 2 



SALute 

Spring is in the air. Your SAL Squadron has been busy 
and continues to shine. In addition to our regular meals 
and meetings, there’s more events to support. Martch 
12th is a Redneck Shuffleboard tournament, March 
19th is the Rolling Run, and we’re planning, in coordi-

nation with the Legion a 50’s style dance as well as a Casino Night. 
As Sons, we should support these events for the good of all.   
 
Membership is still a top priority, please renew today.  
 
With the new Legion year, it would be really nice to see some new 
faces at our monthly meetings and events. Our Monthly General 
Membership Meeting is always on the 3rd Tuesday of the month. 
Hope to see you there. 
  
Be safe and be well, 
Joe Falco 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

(And yes, the name of The American Legion is The Ameri-

can Legion with the “T” in “The” capitalized.)  You can 
take the Legion’s basic course.  The American Legion Ex-
tension Institute has been rewritten, updated, streamlined 
and enhanced with videos, digital photos, clickable links, a 
historical timeline and additional features. The program 
should take less than two hours to complete. It is divided 
into six sections, with a quiz at the end of each one, fol-
lowed by a final exam.  Its great information and I highly 
encourage you to take the course.  Go here to sign up for 
free:  www.legion.org/ALEI. 
 
See you around the Post!   
 
For God and Country, 
 
Dennis Ducharme 
Post Commander 

March Meals Quick Reference 

 

March 10,, Burger Grill, 5:30-7:30PM_____________________ $7.00 

March 11,  Chicken Fried Steak Dinner, 5-7PM_____________$10.00 

March 12, Breakfast, 8-11AM     ____           _______                   $7.00 

March 13, Jam Session Grill, 1-3PM____________________   _$7.00 

March 19, Rolling Run, Breakfast and Lunch__________prices vary 

March 25, Steak Night, 6-8PM                   ___ _______              $15.00 

Complimentary Snacks available during Canteen Operating Hours 

Legion Membership Update 

Please renew for 2022!  

 

You can also leave your dues with the bartender (make 
sure you write your name and membership ID number on 
the envelope) and we’ll get you the new card right away. 
As always, you can renew online at mylegion.org and print 
your membership card; you can send in your reminder re-
newal form; or you can contact me and we can chat about 
your renewal options. As of February 17th we are at 
93.54% of our goal of 712 members. We are at 666 mem-
bers—just think, about 42 more members we’ll make our 
goal! It is always a perfect time to renew or join! Bring in 
your friends, family, and neighbors to register for the Le-
gion (and check eligibility for Auxiliary and Sons as well!). 

 
Ed Richards,  
1

st
 Vice Commander, Membership 

 
Thanks to all who came out for our Super Bowl Party...it was good to 
see so many smiling faces and so much good food!!   

Please plan to join us on March 12th at 3:00 pm for a Redneck Shuf-
fleboard Tournament and Potluck Dinner. It’s similar to a regular 
shuffleboard tournament with one minor change: The majority of the 
table is covered so your shooting into the dark. I've never done it, 
but have heard that it's a blast so let's do it!! 

Please remember that we have a $10 minimum on credit card pur-
chases.  The minimum was put in place to keep us above water on 
costs--we pay a fee for each transaction plus a percentage of the 
transaction.  When we run your card for less than $10 we are basi-
cally losing money!!   

We appreciate your support and patronage...please let me know if 
you have ideas, suggestions or questions. 

 
Traci Permenter 
Post Home Manager 

http://www.legion.org/ALEI


 

Riders Report 

 

The weather is warming up so rides will be more frequent.  Our efforts this month is to place final touches 
on the 19 March Rolling Run.  You do not have to be an ALR member to enjoy this event.  We will have a 

live band, DJ, 100 mile run, and an auction.  There's food and drinks available so come on down to Post 593 and enjoy 
a full day of fun.  Non-motorcycle vehicles are welcomed on our ride.   

We also have a few vacancies on our Executive Committee for the next membership year so if you are an ALR member 
and would like to be part of the decision making team, please let Greg Spatz, Sean Lowder, or myself know.  Books will 
be out in April to sign up and voting will take place in May.   April is right around the corner and we are scheduling a ride 
to support CVMA and/or Wounded Warriors so more to come on those events.  They are early in April so keep your 
eyes peeled on our web site or Facebook page. 

Have a great spring and we look forward to seeing you soon especially at our General Membership meetings at 7:00 pm 
on the second Tuesday of each month.  We have free food at those meetings so come down after work and be part of 
the decision makings of our ALR.  God bless our Veterans, say a prayer for the Ukrainians, and stay safe on the roads.   

Paul “Timmy” Goymerac,  

ALR Director 

Flying Flags For Heroes 
 
Preston Sharp is a 16-year old member of the S.A.L. in Redding, Califor-
nia. Six years ago, he placed a U.S. flag on his grandfather’s grave and 
noticed that there were no flags on the graves of other veterans. This up-
set him to the point of taking action. He decided to make a difference. He 
started doing odd jobs and asked for donations to buy U.S. flags. He 
placed the first few hundred by himself, but before long, placing flags on 
the graves of veterans became a community-wide event that captured the 
attention of the media and the 45th President of The United States who praised him during The State of The 
Union Address! 
National S.A.L. Commander Michael Fox has selected the Flying Flags For Heroes program as his service 
project during his term of office. The goal is to place U.S. flags on the graves of one million veterans buried in 
local cemeteries throughout the fifty-four detachments. The Commander instructed each detachment to ap-
point one person to oversee the project in each state. Detachment of Texas Commander Tom Arista ap-
pointed 20th District Commander George Alva to this task. Commander Alva has set the goal at 18,000 flags 
to be placed at cemeteries to honor those veterans who gave part or all of their lives to protect our country’s 
freedom. It is a monumental task, but it is not beyond the ability of Texans to get it done! 
The deadline is just a few days prior to the next national convention in September of 2022. The flags do not 
have to be placed on a specific date nor all on the same day. Even though this is an S.A.L. driven project, 
Commander Fox wants each event to involve the community. Invite friends, neighbors, family, elected offi-
cials, celebrities, and the media to join you. 
Contact your local non-national cemetery and ask for permission to place the flags. Find out how many veter-
ans are in the cemetery and where they are located. Some cemeteries may have flags they will let you use. If 
they don’t, 4” x 6” stick flags are very affordable which means you can purchase them or ask for donations for 
this patriotic cause. On your selected date, have a brief and solemn ceremony and place the flags at each 
grave marker. Take photos and upload them and any other pertinent information to www.flagsforheroes.com. 
Record how many flags were placed. If the cemetery asks you to remove the flags, please do so and use 
them for another flag placement event. If you place only one flag, that puts us one flag closer to the goal, but 
more important than that – it is one veteran you have taken the time to honor. All veterans have paid with 
their lives. Some paid instantly, others paid over a lifetime. 
If you have any questions please email Commander Alva at cdrsal20dist@gmail.com. 

We are the proud possessors of a priceless heritage. 

http://www.flagsforheroes.com
mailto:cdrsal20dist@gmail.com


  

  



  

  

Help Bubba find Blue 
ALA President, Teresa Simmons-Copeland, has named K9s for Warriors as a special 
project for her year. Her mascot is a plush dog named Blue. Blue was kidnapped at 
DEC. Bubba, his long-lost brother, is looking for him.  

Go to Facebook “Help Bubba find Blue” to follow his adventures. 

FYI: K9s For Warriors is ending veteran suicide and returning our warriors to a life of 
dignity and independence. They rescue and train shelter dogs to be paired as Service 
Dogs for warriors with service-connected Post-Traumatic Stress, Traumatic Brain In-
jury and/or Military Sexual Trauma. They recently opened a facility in San Antonio 
(near ACS on Hwy 151). 

 

Will you help me with a donation? 

 

ALA Unit 593 

326 Legion Drive W 

Converse, TX 78109 

(Indicate your donation is for The K9 Warrior Program) 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  


